South West Trains apologises for
Monday’s lack of service

I have received a letter from the train company saying that engineering works
overran on the local network, preventing them from running a proper train
service. This is unacceptable for people relying on the railway to get them
to work on a Monday morning, and argues for more discipline needed on works
specification and contract supervision. I will take this up with the railway.
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